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commentletters

From: Peter S Anderson <psa7junk@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 9:27 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).

Dear board members 
 
Please think carefully about setting any revised conservation goals at your next meeting.  Clearly 
we’re being blessed by el Nino with rain and snow beyond normal.  I realize the drought will take 
years of good rain to replenish aquifers, but setting a high bar at the 2/2 meeting may prove silly if we 
have more than enough snow in the sierra.  Please wait till the end of the rainy season to set our 
conservation targets. 
 
truly yours, 
 
Peter Anderson 
Granite Bay 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


